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The Position 
 
The Foundation for Social Welfare Services invites applications for the post of part time pharmacist to work within 
the Substance Misuse Out Patient Unit (SMOPU) with Agenzija Sedqa. 
 
The Role 
 
The pharmacist shall be expected to participate in the individual treatment of patients receiving medical care at 
SMOPU. The selected candidate shall be expected to actively participate in duties relating to the dispensing of 
medication. The person must make sure that the service is kept at the highest standards, so the service users can 
receive the best possible treatment in their efforts to address their addictions. The pharmacist shall also support 
the acquisition, selection and adjudication of medical products, by offering the technical expertise that shall 
support the decisions made in the acquisition process. S/he shall also be required to ensure that the quality of the 
medicinal is always up to standard and to make sure that the patients are always given the medication that is 
prescribed. The pharmacist may also be required to compile reports to the clinical director, or operations director 
at Agenzija Sedqa, in support of the pursuit of operational targets set out in the yearly plans of the agency.  
 
The chosen candidate shall report to the Leader of SMOPU.   
 
The Persons 
 
Eligible candidates shall possess the following qualification:  
 

 A Degree in Pharmaceutical Studies and be recognized as a Pharmacist 
 
Qualifications and experience claimed must be supported by certificates and/or testimonials. Applicants in 
possession of a foreign qualification/s are to produce with their application, a recognition statement on 
comparability of qualifications issued by the Malta Qualification Recognition Information Centre (MQRIC). In 
addition candidates are requested to submit the following information.  
 
Interested individuals are to express their interest by sending their applications together with relevant 
documentation via email to recruitment.fsws-headoffice@gov.mt or via registered mail. Other non-registered 
mail recovered through conventional post and/or delivered personally by hand shall be time-stamped and 
acknowledged by a receipt issued by the front office of the FSWS. All prospective applications are advised that the 
Foundation’s HR department will ask for references and testimonials from your previous employers in order to 
better assess your suitability for the vacancy in question. 
 
Interview results, including Identity Card numbers of the candidates, shall be published as per FSWS Recruitment 
policy.  
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